Sallz Oglesby

From: Pauline Sherrer <psherrer@crossville-chronicle.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 15, 2012 12:43 PM

To: sally.oglesby@crossvilletn.gov

Subject: Annexation

I am requesting for the City to annex the three lots that Sherrer Properties owns on Orange Circle, Lot 2, Lot 3, and Lot 4.
Creative Compassion would like to purchase these lots. They desire for these lots to have city sewage available.

Pauline Sherrer

Chief Manager Sherrer Properties
1262 Arrowhead Drive

Crossville, TN 38572

“With a positive attitude, greater achievements are possible.”

Pauline D. Sherrer

Crossville Chronicle Publisher
931.484.5145 (main office)
931.456.4112 (private line)
931.456.8743 (fax line)
931.260.8910 (cell)



